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I hereby certify that Dr. Elham Rayzan has attended the 4th USERN Congress which was held 

on 8th – 10th November 2019 at Budapest, Hungary. It is noteworthy that she has presented her 

abstract entitled ‘Twins with Novel X-linked variant in IL2RG Gene Suspected to Early 

Onset Inflammatory Bowel Disease’ as an Oral Presentation in the junior talk section of the 

congress.  
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